

Dear Lady Members of Priors Hall Golf Club,

On behalf of Kettering and District Samaritans I would like express our thanks for your amazing donation and support for our work.

It was lovely to meet you at your coffee morning and to share how much your support means. I also really enjoyed playing 9 holes with Maria.

Your donation of £1752.12 means that we will be able to answer over 800 calls from callers who are in desperate need of support from a friendly voice. Alongside this we will be able to train more volunteers to ensure that our service is maintained going forward.

I understand that you also were able to make a generous donation to the Food Bank. Well done!

I hope that you all have fantastic rounds as a reward.

With my best wishes,

laham

Graham

Branch Director, Kettering & District Samaritans

